Roxe Chanel ‘

Subject: FW: 4 MEVSIM -NEW APPLICATION

25.07.2019, 10:53, "Barrett Daliah" <daliah.barrett@haringey.gov.uk>:
Dear Sirs,

We have considered the new application and the current social issues taking place
in the area "

The need to consider what is happening in the locality is important when looking to
see if what the applicant has offered in the operating schedule of the application

- form goes far enough to promote and uphold the licensing objectives. There are
good conditions offered around CCTV etc which we find acceptable. The application
however does not address the social issues happening in the area around street

- drinking. We will therefore be making representation to seek to restrict the sale of
strong beer/lager and cider above 5.5% alcohol. Such sales can contribute to anti
social behaviour and disorder through the consumption of alcohol on the street and
in open spaces by street drinkers or persons who are already drunk.

Please discuss with your client.
Regards
Daliah Barrett

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential, may be subject to legal privilege and are
intended only for the.person(s) or organisation(s) to whom this email is addressed. Any
unauthorised use, retention, distribution, copying or disclosure is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this email in error, please notify the system administrator at Haringey Council immediately
and delete this e-mail from your system. Although this e-mail and any attachments are believed to
be free of any virus or other defect which might affect any computer or system into which they are
received and opened, it is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure they are virus free and no
responsibility is accepted for any loss or damage from receipt or use thereof. All communications
sent to or from external third party organisations may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in
accordance with relevant legislation.



